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Welcome to our fourth School Council meeting for 2022-23. The school Council Process is noted by all SC Members.
Feedback was given on Cultural Awareness Week - a successful week to plan for next year. Money raised for
charities.

Feedback on SC Network meeting from Sophie Morgan. Her project was talked about at length. Hygiene items
will be ready in school asap.

HeadBoy/Girl Process has started for Year 12.

Suggestions reviewed- Information sent to relevant staff.

Welsh History Group project with Yr 7 a great success, display in A Block Foyer

Lower Interact project on raising money for Turkey/Syria Earthquake Appeal DEC is being planned. - Easter egg raffle
New debating Group to start. Sophie Rogers to plan for this group. September.

PRIDE meeting March 20th 2pm in the LRC. Various students helping out.

10. Auschwitz holocaust project to be planned by Nate for next year.

11.Rotary boxes due on 17th March.

12.ECO Green Day to complete June/July to conclude and attain Green Flag Status. Group restarts 5th June.

13.Rotary Upper Interact had a successful conference with a Norwegian school. Further meetings like this to be planned.

14.Concert for Music Charity https:/www.musicforall.org.uk/ 27th June. Tickets can be purchased on Parentmail nearer the

time. /Also - Yolay has been accepted for the Young people's awards for change. NSPCC. Well done-Yolay

15.Cancer Charities /World Cancer Day Money raised. - Freya Cole's hair cut raised £260 for the Little Princess Trust. The

tombola raised £154 for Cancer research (Cowbridge shop) and Velindre (in memory of Mrs Wakefield and Mrs
Bedford). Marie Curie- Amount to be disclosed ASAP



16.Lounge project successful in the first week, further dates organised for years 7 & 8.

17.Disability Awareness Week W/C 13th March. Various events organised across CCS

18.Autism Awareness PPT and Article- April 2nd nearly completed to send out across to all form groups.

19.Cowbridge Council Meeting - Coronation planning ongoing. Next meeting is the 15th March. Feedback about PSCO Steve
meeting. Notes from meeting (Mr Coates) at the end of the agenda

20.Asthma awareness project group to start this summer-Project for May 2024 Asthma awareness month- Beatrice Utley and
Nia Miller Year 11 Prefects.

21.Dementia Friendly Cowbridge restart in September- Steve Blackman. Still issues in visiting the old age homes, due to

covid. Therefore, Steve has suggested other ways to restart DFC- Collecting money for DFC research (Ceri Smith) Visit UK
research Institute and help with data collection, help with DFC website and reviewing Music in Mind. Email reviewed in
meeting.

22.Invites from Atlantic College reviewed. CCS exams make us unable to help in certain events.

23.Health and Care email - Link shared with all Year Groups.

https://participate.cavrpb.org/cyp-areaplan/brainstormers/what-should-our-priorities-be/

The RPB would be particularly grateful for any comments or “likes” that are received by end of day on Wednesday 22" March to
support their deadline of 31.3.23. However, they will continue to check the ideas board and will also be grateful for any replies after
that date.

NO AOB. Next meeting 20th April


https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fparticipate.cavrpb.org%2Fcyp-areaplan%2Fbrainstormers%2Fwhat-should-our-priorities-be%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cnlewis%40valeofglamorgan.gov.uk%7Cc4bc176812ac4f06c80508db1be68837%7Ce399d3bb38ed469691cf79851dbf55ec%7C0%7C0%7C638134450479299871%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cz%2BVF2kwEcn5u7kXuvhx46MpoCi8wCluaNkiTBsV7VU%3D&reserved=0




